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Annual Report 2022 
 
 

We hosted the Gulf Coast Billfish Classic Tournament, Biloxi King Master Tournament, and 
Kingfish Mayhem Tournament which brought over 150 boats to Point Cadet Marina. Construction began 
at the Commercial Fishing Dock to repair the damaged docks from Hurricane Zeta. Repairs will be 
completed prior to shrimp season, so the shrimp fleet will be back in their dock for shrimp sales. Point 
Cadet Marina upgrades have started. There will be 30 new floating docks added as well as upgraded 
electricity. Kuhn Street Boat Ramp construction has begun to add additional parking and one more boat 
ramp.   

 
 
 


